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Survey on the situation at Wolfsburg schools during the Covid-19 pandemic 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The past two years have been very challenging for all of us. Like all areas of life, schooling has 
been greatly affected by the Corona pandemic.  
Distance learning and homeschooling may have caused both your children and you as parents a 
lot of stress.  
 
We would like to know from you and your children how you experienced - and are still 
experiencing - this period. For this reason, we are currently conducting a survey at the schools in 
Wolfsburg. We are asking the pupils, their parents, the school administrators and the teaching staff 
to respond. 
 
By participating in the survey and sharing your experiences and those of your children, you will 
help us to work through the situation and identify positive developments as well as difficulties and 
areas of improvement. The results will be discussed with the Wolfsburg schools and politicians, 
e.g. in the Committee for Schools and Education, and should flow into the joint further 
development of the Wolfsburg educational landscape.  
 

You will find access to the survey (link and password) on the enclosed 
information sheet. You and your child can participate in the survey using 
the same access. After registering, you can select the questionnaire for 
parents or pupils. 

 
The questionnaire should take approx. 10 minutes to complete. You have until 
14.10.2022 to take part in the survey. 
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To all  
Parents/Legal guardians  
of pupils at 
Wolfsburg schools  
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Zeichen/Datum Zeichen/Datum 

 

 

ADRESSE ÖFFNUNGSZEITEN 

Stadt Wolfsburg 
Porschestraße 49 
38440 Wolfsburg 

Mon.  08:30 – 16:30 hrs 
Tues. 08:30 – 16:30 hrs 
Wed. 08:30 – 12:00 hrs 
Thur. 08:30 – 17:30 hrs 
Fri. 08:30 – 12:00 hrs 
  

AUSKUNFT ERTEILT  

School Development Team  
Tel.: 05361 28 – 1153 
Fax: 05361 28 – 2252 
schulentwicklung@stadt.wolfsburg.de 
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If you agree to allow your underage child to participate in the survey, please provide the link 
and password to your child for participation. By doing so, you consent to your child's participation 
as well as the use of the data for the specified purpose.  
 
Dear parents, please support your younger children in particular: read out the questions and 
answer options to your children - if necessary - and help them to fill in the answers. 
 
Pupils 18 years and older: 
This letter will be distributed to all pupils to pass on to their parents, regardless of whether the 
pupil is a minor or an adult. 
Therefore, please pass on the link and password to your adult daughter or son to participate. 
Thank you. 
 
If you have more than one school-age child: 
You will receive a separate cover letter for each school child in whose class the survey is being 
conducted. You can participate for each child individually so that we can look at the situation in 
different grades and school types. 
 
Participation in the survey is voluntary and anonymous. It is not possible to trace who has 
participated in the survey. If you or your child would rather not participate, this will not bring any 
disadvantages. You can also answer only individual questions, skip a question at any time or 
cancel the survey altogether.  
 
Unfortunately, the questionnaires are only available in German for pupils and parents. 
 
 
If you have any questions about this survey, please do not hesitate to contact: 
Stadt Wolfsburg  
School Division 
Department of Control, Development, Quality  
Tel. 05361 281153 
Or via email at: schulentwicklung@stadt.wolfsburg.de 
 
 
Thank you very much for your support! 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Iris Bothe 
Stadträtin 


